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Measure 110 needs to be repealed. The bill does nothing with treatment for drug 

addiction or possession. This is why so many people come to Oregon to do drugs. 

There is no penalties for drugs in Oregon. The Fentanyl that has come across our 

borders by illegals is killing our youth and young adults. Measure 110 needs to be 

repealed. This Measure does nothing for Oregon except lose lives needlessly.  


